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New Doula Policy and Pilot Program Information 
Available 
 

The Doula Medicaid pilot program will be implemented through a 
phased-in approach in order to ensure access to this new benefit. 

• Phase 1 of the pilot launches Erie County on March 1, 2019. 
• The Department continues to work with Doulas in Kings 

County to enroll as Medicaid providers and Phase 2 of the 
pilot will launch in Kings County when provider capacity is 
reached. 

The Doula Medicaid Policy Manual has also been updated with 
revised billing information. Click here to view the updated manual. 
 
 

 

 
  

 
If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csra.com for further assistance  

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail transmittals or  
materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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